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On Line Learning Journals 
As from September all children’s learning 
journals will be on line. Parents will be 
given access code to view their child’s 
learning journals and take pictures or write 
observation which we can then use to in 
cooperate as part of child’s next step and 
can be included in their planning. This will 
encourage home learning where parents 
will be more involved their child’s learning 
and development. The on learning journal 
package we will be using is called Tapestry 
same as what schools are using.  

Graduation Day: 

Parents are welcome to attend 
their child’s graduation day on 19th July 
the programme starts at 3pm.   If you 
wish to take photographs or a video 
please let us know as all parents have 
to sign a disclaimer prior to use.    
 
SUMMER BREAK – 
All funded children will finish on 20th 
July and restart on 5Th September 
2016. 
All children leaving for school please 
ensure you take a transition report 
before leaving and give it to your 
child’s new school. All learning journals 
can be collected before you leave the 
nursery. 

Staff  
We are sorry to lose Faz our Deputy 
Manager who will be leaving us soon to 
spend time with her young family. We 
wish her all the best for the future. 
 
We welcome Ann –Marie as our New 
deputy manager who will start work in 

August. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chicks 
Pre-School  
Children have been learning all about 
‘Myself and family’. They have also be 
learning about the life cycle of the ‘Chicks’.  
We have six chicks in total and many 
parents have requested to take them home. 
Please understand that they will need to be 
looked after as a ‘pet’ and you will be 
responsible in taking care of it. If after a 
while you longer want it, it may be possible 
to take it to a farm and give it them.  
 

On Line learning Journa 

 
Doors: Can parents make sure that you 

don’t let anyone in the building that you 

don’t recognise. Thank You  

 
Pre-School: 
Children will receive home learning books to 
complete every week. The task will be given 
according to the /themes of the month.   
We would appreciate parent’s comments in 
the book and return them weekly. 
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 We wish all our children leaving 

for school all the best and hope 

they can come and visit us 

regularly.  May we take this 

opportunity in thanking you for 

giving us the opportunity to look 

after your child at Bright Kids’ it 

has been a great a pleasure.                                                               
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New website-  
We have launched a new website where 
all the latest news and information will 
be loaded. This will include children 
photos and events celebrated at the 
nursery. Please log onto 
www.brightkidsdaynursery.co.uk 
We will give you a parental log in details 
as they are different for Leyton and 
Hackney.  
     

SEF: Self Evaluation. We would like t involve 
Parents and Carers in our self  evaluation on 
the welfare, teaching and learning of their 
children in the nursery. 
We would like your comments and suggestions 
on how we can improve the services we 
provide. 
Please let the managers know and we will in 
cooperate this in our SEF which is seen by 

Ofsted inspectors. 

                               

 

 

Google Reviews 
We would appreciate if parents can 
put reviews on our google page at  
Bright Kids Leyton.  
 

 


